



	 	 	 June 20, 2021


Dear Terry and Oleg,


It was such a pleasure to welcome you to a virtual performance for Music from The Western 
Reserve—it was an incredible performance indeed, even during the changed times and 
circumstances. I can say without hesitation that this was one of my favorite performances that 
we have ever presented during my time running the series. I ended up watching it not once or 
twice, but eight times. Your incredible commitment, talent, commentary, and humor were 
simply unforgettably special. I look forward to not only the next time I can hear you—this time 
in person—but also to presenting you on our series again before a live audience. Thank you for 
bringing a unique and exciting musical presentation to our region. It was a pleasure and an 
honor.


Warmest wishes,


Zsolt Bognár

Artistic Director and General Manager

Music from The Western Reserve


Host, Living the Classical Life


